SEPTEMBER 2, 2022

ECOLE CAMILLE J. LEROUGE
SCHOOL NEWS

INSPIRE PAR DIEU DANS UNE AVENTURE A DECOUVRIR, GRANDIR ET SERVIR.
INSPIRED BY CHRIST ON A JOURNEY TO ENCOUNTER, NURTURE & SERVE.

DATES TO
WATCH...

FIRST DAY FOR ALL STUDENTS

CAFETERIA OPENS
MS PAUL DAVIS PRESENTATION
PAUL DAVIS PARENT PRESENTATION
AT 6PM

Principal's Message
Welcome back to a wonderful new year! We are so excited to
CAFETERIA OPENS kick start our year and are | am so thrilled to be starting Year 4 at
ECJIL!

SCHOOL PICTURE DAY

Our 3 year division theme this year focuses on encountering. As a
staff we will continue to look at how we encoutner our students
each day, our families and each other as staff members. We wiill
also reflect on what an encounter looks like with each one of us
and how we can make those encounters using Jesus as our
guide.
DAWE RUN & TERRY FOX RUN

SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING

We thank you for keeping the lines of communication open with
your child's teacher but also with us here at the office. If there are
areas in which we can improve upon, we are open to the
NO SCHOOL - PD DAY feedback and want to make things as simple for parents as
possible. We value your input into what makes Camille an

excellent faith filled, French language environment.
NO SCHOOL

NATIONAL DAY FOR TRUTH &
RECONCILIATION

We are excited for a wonderful year ahead! May God bless your
family as we journey the 2022-2023 school year.
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CAFETERIA

TRANSPORTATION

BACK-TO-SCHOOL PROCEDURES

PAUL DAVIS PRESENTATION

ECJL FOUR PILLARS

We are faith filled
We are a French speaking community
We are connected
And we value learning



https://www.camilleschool.ca/

We are thrilled to once again hold the Dawe/St. Pat's Run on September 20th at Bower
Ponds. Students from Grades 4-9 will be bused down to Heritage Ranch for the 3km
run. Watch for more information and how you can volunteer in the next couple of
weeks.

RDCRS has moved to a new online system for paying school and bus fees. Unfortunately,
this system will not be live until September 19th for parents to access. The system is
called RYCOR and you will need to use your Powerschool login to create an account. We
appreciate your patience as we all learn and navigate a new platform.

We are excited to welcome parents back into the school to volunteer. Your child's
teacher will let you know how this is possible within each classroom and as a school
community, we will need parents to come in and volunteer to assist with school-wide
activities. If you are interested in being on a 'call list' for school-wide volunteer
opportunities please email helene.froehler@rdcrs.ca and she will contact you as events
arise.

We ask that you have a current criminal record check on file at the office now that we
are able to have parents come back into the school. If you are unsure if your criminal
record check has expired please contact Mme Froehler at the office and she can let you
know.

Each month we have a meeting for any interested parents who would like to be part of
our School Council. This group of parents meets online monthly to work together for the
greater good of our school community. Please watch for an invite to join our first
meeting on Monday, September 19th at 7pm.

All RDCRS schools will be closed on Friday, September 30 as we honor our Residential
School survivors and their families. As a school community, we will bring awareness to
this day with our students on Thursday, September 29th with both classroom and
school-wide activities and teachings.



